
 

Jefferson Township Middle School 
From the desk of Dr. Kelly J. Cooke, Principal 

 

 

 

May 18, 2017 

 

 

Re:  Warm Weather Attire for Students 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

With the warm weather upon us, please ensure that your middle school child wears appropriate 

attire during school hours.  Some clothing items worn by students pose a distraction as well as a 

safety hazard.  We ask that you please refrain from sending your child to school wearing 

spaghetti straps, short skirts and shorts, or unsafe shoes such as soft-soled or slippers to school.  

Specifically, we ask that students wear shorts/skirts that are at least mid-thigh in length.  

Undergarments must not be visible and ultra-sheer and see-through clothing must not be worn.  

As further examples, tops, dresses and jumpsuits must not be worn off-the-shoulder, not be 

strapless or one-shouldered, and halter tops/tube tops not be worn.   

 

Please do not hesitate to access our District Policy/Regulation #5511 for further criteria 

regarding appropriate attire in school that applies to both girls and boys.  Thank you for helping 

to ensure that the Middle School remains a safe and appropriate environment for all our 

adolescent students.  

 

Enjoy the welcomed change to warm weather!     

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Kelly J. Cooke 

 

 


